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The island's Mitja Marató, or Half Marathon, will prompt multiple road closures this Saturday,
May 12, affecting motorists and cyclists alike.

  

The 21K footrace begins at 5.30pm at la Mola lighthouse. Its 8K cousin gets going at the same
time from kilometre marker 6.2 on the Sant Ferran highway.

  

The stretch of road connecting the town of el Pilar de la Mola and the nearby lighthouse will be
closed to vehicle traffic from 3.00pm. Athletes who drive to the event will find parking at a
special lot in el Pilar de la Mola and must cover the final two kilometres to the lighthouse on
foot. A shuttle service at the end of the race will take participants from the finish line back to the
car park. Access to the lighthouse will be restricted to buses and vehicles belonging to the event
organisation. Parking at the lighthouse itself is absolutely prohibited. Any cars parked at the
special car park before 3.00pm will be towed and their owners fined.

  

The main highway will be blocked between es Caló and la Mola from 4.30pm and between Sant
Ferran and es Caló from 5.00pm. That is also when closures will take place on the stretch from
la Savina to es Pujols and Sant Ferran.

  

Vehicle traffic can resume as soon as the final runners have passed. Organisers say they
expect the last runners will reach the port of la Savina finish line between 7.30pm and 8.00pm.
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